
It is with gratitude that we thank 

Saskatchewan Blue Cross 
for their generous gift of $50,000 to 

support the Integrated Wellness Program 

at Royal University Hospital!

 Funds will assist Saskatchewan people living 

with epilepsy as well as their caregivers, 

offering education, social support and the 

removal of psychological barriers to promote 

healthy lifestyles while enhancing 

quality of life.

Thank you!
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(l-r) Lisa Korec, Director, Neurosciences, Saskatchewan Health 
Authority; Rachel Mielke, Women Leading Philanthropy 
Past Honourary Chair; Dr. Mary Kinloch, Women Leading 
Philanthropy Program Chair; Cheryl de Villiers, Director, 
Marketing and External Affairs, Saskatchewan Blue Cross;  
Jennifer Molloy, CEO, RUH Foundation

Thank you!

https://www.sk.bluecross.ca/news/saskatchewan-blue-cross-invests-in-provincial-epilepsy-program/
https://ruhf.org

